
Join Us for a Public Forum on Policing in Our Community 

Thursday, 20 March 2025, at 7:00 PM 

Hosted by Barton under Needwood Parish Council at John Taylor High 

School 

Have your say!  

This is your opportunity to meet the decision-makers and address key local issues around policing. 

We are pleased to announce that Ben Adams, our Police, Fire & 

Crime Commissioner, will be attending this important event to hear 

directly from you. Also, on the panel of guests will be County 

Councillor Julia Jessel, Chief Inspector Rob Neeson, East Staffs LPT 

Commander and Borough Councillor, Jacqui Jones. 

A recent survey conducted by Barton under Needwood Parish 

Council revealed significant concerns around policing, particularly the lack of 

visible police presence in our community. This forum is your chance to ask 

tough questions, share your views, and push for change to better support our 

local areas. 

Why should you attend? 

• Be heard – Share your concerns and ideas about policing in our community. 

• Get answers – Question leaders directly about plans and priorities. 

• Influence – Voice your ideas and help shape the direction of local policing resources. 

It would be helpful in planning the event, if you could let us know if you are attending by emailing 

clerk@bartonunderneedwood-pc.gov.uk or via our Facebook page.  If you are able, let us have any 

specific questions or topics in advance of the meeting. 

 

View the Police and Crime Plan for 2024-2028: https://staffordshire-pfcc.gov.uk/police-crime/

  
 

Let’s come together to  
support a safer, stronger community . 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
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